
 
 
 
 

We Love Reading J  
In Nursery we celebrate our love for reading by sharing a new story 

each week linked to our topic. This term our stories will be:  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All About Me! 
Nursery Autumn Term Newsletter 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! I would like to say warm welcome to all our new families joining Welbeck Nursery this term. The children have 
settled back into Nursery life brilliantly and are enjoying the many activities and lessons we have to offer them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

This half term our topic is ‘Marvellous 
Me.’ We will be learning about what 

makes us special, our family, friends and 
homes. Each week we will be thinking 
about a sound, colour, shape, number 
and rhyme. You can find information 

about this on our Nursery noticeboard and 
also the school website: 

www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clothing 

We ask that your child arrives at Nursery in 
comfortable and clearly named ‘play’ 
clothes. We play outside every day so please 
send your child with a suitable coat and 
shoes for the weather.  

 

 

 

No jewellery allowed. 

Packed Lunch Boxes 

If your child has a Full Time Nursery 
place please send them with a named 
lunch box. All children must bring a 

named water bottle. 

Please NO crisps, sweets, chocolate or 
fizzy drinks/juice.  

All sandwiches must be savoury.  

Reading Rocket Challenge! 

Each week your child will be 
bringing a story book home. Please 

share this story with your child every 
day and return the book the 

following week on a Monday. 

 When the book is returned your 
child will get a sticker on their 

reading rocket. When their rocket is 
full they will receive a prize. 

 Happy reading! 

Nursery Session Times 

Morning sessions: 8:45am until 11:45am 

Afternoon sessions: 12:30pm until 3:10 pm 

Full Time sessions:  

8:45am until 3:10 pm 

If your child is ill or unable to attend, please 
phone the office or let a member of staff 

know. 

Thank you  

If you have any questions 
please speak to a member 
of the Foundation Team 

and remember to visit our 
website at:         

www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.u
k  

or Twitter 
@WelbeckPrimarySchool                                                                                                 

Thank you for your 
continued support, 

Miss Riley  

 Nursery Teacher  

😊                                                  

 
 

 


